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Communications 

Building healthy relationships 
 
Start Date: December 3, 2015  
End Date: December 18, 2015 
Nunavut-wide 30 sec 

 
The departments of Justice and Family Services will hold workshops on healthy 

relationships in several communities in December. The workshops will be facilitated by 

community justice outreach workers (CJOWs) and community social services workers 

(CSSWs), with support and resources from the Embrace Life Council. 

 

Building healthy relationships is an important step in reducing family violence in our 

communities. For more information on these workshops, please contact your CJOW. For 

CJOW contact information, please visit: 

http://www.gov.nu.ca/justice/information/community-justice-outreach-workers. 
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